
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term, the children will be learning about dinosaurs and visiting the Natural History Museum. 

This has inspired us to create our own dinosaur museum. The children have been set a homework 

challenge to create their favourite dinosaur for the museum, using everyday household recycling 

that they can find at home.  

        

We can’t wait to see your amazing creations! 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Carter and the Reception Team 

 

 

 

 


